Goshen College Presentation this Friday 9/15!: Penn High School Counseling

Juniors and Seniors,

Mr. Lawrence Gidan from Goshen College will be coming to Penn this Friday, 9/15 to speak to juniors and seniors, who identify as Black/ African-American and have a GPA of at least 2.5.

This meeting will include numerous Goshen College opportunities along with empowerment in attending college.

Mr. Gidan will bring "swag"too! ...T-shirts, pens/ pencils, brochures, AND give you all the info for African-American Welcome Day on November 18th!

Spacing is very limited!

Email jjensen@phm.k12.in.us to reserve your spot and get a pass to attend this Friday t9/15, from 10:45am-11:30am.

Thank you.